
Join the City of Fort Lauderdale and Downtown Fort Lauderdale Transportation Management 
Association (TMA) for a workshop to review the public outreach results and new route proposals for 
the Sun Trolley’s Northwest Community Link and Neighborhood Link. 

A series of meetings were held last fall and a survey was implemented to receive public input on 
improvements to these two Sun Trolley routes. Based on input received, draft recommendations for 
proposed route changes have been developed. 

The City and TMA are hosting three public meetings to share the proposed routes and to seek 
neighbor input to ensure the new planned services will best serve the community. 

For more information, please call (954) 828-4826 or email transportation@fortlauderdale.gov.

NW LINK AND 
NEIGHBORHOOD LINK 
PUBLIC WORKSHOPS 
Monday, April 2, 2018 | 6 PM – 8 PM 
(as part of Commissioner Robert L. McKinzie’s District Meeting) 
Joseph C. Carter Park 
1450 W. Sunrise Boulevard, Fort Lauderdale, FL 

Thursday, April 12, 2018 | 7 PM – 8 PM 
Bass Park 
2750 N.W. 19th Street, Fort Lauderdale, FL

Monday, April 23, 2018 | 7 PM – 8 PM 
Riverland Community Center  
950 S.W. 27th Avenue, Fort Lauderdale, FL

If you would like this publication in an alternate format or if you need reasonable accommodation to participate in this event, please call 

(954) 828-4755 or email strategiccommunications@fortlauderdale.gov.  Printed on recycled paper.


